Rafi Miah



Mrs Anne Allison 23 Elaine Grove LONDON London London NW5 4QG



Thursday 27 January 2022

Dear Jenny Mulholland, Marcus Boyland and Larraine Revah,

Yours sincerely,

There are a lot of problems around Murphy's Development. I would like to draw your attention to a unique problem, if not unique then at least idiosyncratic, for Gordon House Road.

Hampstead Heath and the railway SEVERELY limit east-west roads in the area. So we have Prince of Wales Road, Gordon House Road/Mansfield Road as the ONLY through routes. Further north the next east-west road is north of Kenwood House. This is leading to severe traffic jams on

Gordon House Road. It's no good thinking this will just be a temporary problem while building takes place, this is a major structural problem.

